

General Meeting January 7, 2014 At the Long Ridge Tavern Meeting began 7:45 pm

Completed by: Kent Eby

Board Member Attendees

Stephanie Evers President

Anne Olshan Vice President

Kent Eby Secretary

Kyle Eberts Ass't Treasurer

Welcome and Introduction by Stephanie Evers

Treasurer's report

- 11,000 in bank per Steph per Lori- everything paid to date. Deposits still pending.
- Steph is updating full year projection. Will be posted on website.

Activities and Programs:

 Trying to get date for race. ALSO looking for Race Chairman. ALSO looking for team to fill slots. Race is first full weekend in March. Good way to fill lodge- Rod MC's party.

Operations:

 Storage boxes- getting more and removing existing stuff from members who are no longer members. Steph dating boxes.

Membership report:

Terry Sullivan (aka Twistahchamp) is new member!

Open discussion for members to voice questions, comments and concerns:

- Issue of dinner guests was raised. Need to follow procedure so we know how much food to prepare.
- Anne discussed survey. 53 people participated. 50% participation. Data available on skizette.
- Discussed 'FOR SALE' section for skizette. Steph emailing Kim re this.

Meeting adjourned @ 8:45 pm by Stephanie

Next Meeting: Feb. 4 2014